
Written Testimony
Proponent HB 248

From: 
Marie C. Macfarlane
2721 Wagar Road
Rocky River OH
44116

Re: Vaccine Choice and Anti-Discrimination Act 

To:
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the 
House Health Committee, 

I am providing proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

I am the mother of 4 sons ranging in age from 20 to 29 and I support HB 248 because my 
sons and I should not be discriminated against because we do not want to have 
inoculations against certain conditions. Agents of pharmaceutical companies or other 
profiteers should not be empowered to tell the rest of us what to put inside our bodies. 

Sincerely, 
Marie C. Macfarlane


